
  
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Langcraigs Primary School 

Head Teacher: Mr Graeme Maclean

  

Glenfield Road 

Paisley PA2 8QE   

 

Tel:   0300 300 0166 

 

26 October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Industrial Action – Langcraigs Closed Wednesday 1st November 

 

You will have received information from Renfrewshire Council that, due to ongoing 

industrial action, most educational establishments will be closed on Wednesday 1st 

November.  

  

As a consequence, pupils will not attend Langcraigs on this day and arrangements for 

learning will be the same as on the three strike days in September.  Teachers will 

provide a range of consolidation activities through the platforms of Seesaw (P1-P4) and 

Google Classrooms (P5-P7).  For pupils who do not have any access to online learning, 

worksheets will be distributed.  Teachers will check in online at various times 

throughout the day to answer any questions and provide any support, as appropriate.  

Your child’s teacher will provide any required login details and go over their plans with 

pupils before being dismissed on Tuesday. 

 

Please encourage your child(ren) to engage as best they can in the work which has been 

provided. 

 

Pupils should return to school as normal on Thursday 2nd November. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Graeme Maclean 

Graeme Maclean 

Head Teacher 
 
 

 
 
 

 


